
               

  
 

 
09 November 2021 

Horwich Parish Church of England Admissions policy 
 

Good morning 
 
As a voluntary aided Church of England Primary School, under the Diocesan Boards of 
Education Measure 1991, Church of England schools are required to consult with the 
public every 7 years, even if there have been no changes to the school admissions policy. 
Public consultation on our Admissions policy, which is attached will close on Monday 13th 
December 2021. 
Please write to the school Governing body with any applicable comments. 
Comments are not sought on the remaining part of the admissions policy as they have not 
been changed and therefore approved by the Governing body and Diocese. Contact details 
are; 
The Governing body, Horwich Parish Church of England Primary School, Church Street, 
Horwich 
Or  
sbaines@horwichparish.net 
 
Kindest regards 
 
Mrs D Mills 
 
 
 
 

 
     

 

 
 

Horwich Parish C.E. Primary School 

Church Street 
Horwich 

Bolton 
BL6 6AA 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Mills 
Telephone:  01204 333147 

Email: head@horwichparish.net   
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